PIONEER STREET CONTRIBUTORS AND SUPPORT

		It also Authority of Courts Dayboye County	
Butch Valko, Cornerstone	Family Services Agency, Steven DeLira,	Housing Authority of Santa Barbara County,	
Inspections – Mold Inspections	Mireya Pina, Eunice – Little House by	Bob Havlicek, Executive Director	
	the Park/Community Changers		
David Rose, City of Guadalupe	TrusPro, Inc., Steve Herring, Owner	Los Amigos de Guadalupe, Alejandra,	
Building Inspector		Belinda, Marcus, Tiffany and crew	
Larry Haro, SB County Building	Kelly Rojas, Hamner Jewel Associates;	Christina Hernandez, Megan Lizalde and	
Inspector (Family Connection	Permanent Housing, donations for mold	Gilbert Robles, Guadalupe City Council	
with Guadalupe)	inspections, etc.		
FEMA – Guadalupe Assigned	County Office of Emergency	Rotary Club of Santa Maria Noontime -	
staff	Management, Stacy Silva, Yaneris	Virginia Perry Souza	
Stall	Muniz	,	
Red Cross, San Luis Obispo and	Nipomo, First Presbyterian Church,	City of Guadalupe, Chief Cash, Fire and	
	Pastor Garrett, Gracie Bubulka	Police department staff, Norma & Joanna	
Santa Barbara County; Erick		Fonce department stan, norma & Journa	
McCurdy and Jessica Hodges	congregation members		
plus federal representatives		L. L. Batta and Adaman (Daham) Limalda	
Monique Limon, State Senator,	Knights of Columbus, Our Lady of	John, Patty, and Megan (Robert) Lizalde	
Greg Hart State Representative	Guadalupe Church, Lenny Lizalde, crew	Family. Lenny and Wanda Lizalde	
	and Brother Alex		
Masatani's Market and Brian	Carlos Escobedo and Gloria Soto,	Jamie Saucedo, Debbie Barla, Delia Garnet	
Masatani	Council Members, City of SM		
Steve Simoulis, Seven Peaks	Kiwanis Club, Guadalupe	Chachi Ramirez and Mira Beyeler, Mercy	
Realty/864 Pioneer North		Please.com	
Salvation Army, Majors Alexis	MI-COP: Mixteco Indigena Community	Santa Barbara Foundation and Direct Relief	
and Vira Villanea	Organizing Project, Dora		
Food Bank of Santa Barbara	Josue Meraz, Compliance Officer Chief	Speeds Oil and Tool Service, Santa Maria,	
	Cash and "Debbie", Hannah Sanchez	CA. Thank Burgess Wetta and his wife	
County, Jamie Diggs, Greg Hicks	Recreation Coordinator and Juan	securing this financial support.	
and SM Staff.		Securing this infunctor support.	
and the second	Montero,	Janalla Osharna Mayor City of Lampas	
Steve Lavagnino, 5th District	Doreen Ross, Red Cross	Janelle Osborne, Mayor, City of Lompoc -	
Supervisor, SB County		support 10 Park Mally Saidwarther	
Santa Barbara Department of	Wednesdays Men's Golfing Club,	Kathryn and Dana Dowell, Kelly Fairbrother,	
Social Services; Rachel Lipman,	Guadalupe: Jamie, Herman, Fernando,	Rosie and Richard Martinez	
Christopher Narez & Adalberto	Rudy, Junie, Manual Pagaling		
Velasquez.			
SMOOTH, Inc.	The Golden Girls: 60 and over work out	Jan Sprague, Teacher Mary Buren School	
	group and Kristen Trefleck	- Aug	
Comite Civico de Guadalupe	Lourdes Ramirez and Ariston Julian	Yoshi Harrah, Furniture, couch, desk, stove,	
Jose and Juanita Nichols		bed, etc. donations	
The White House, Dennis and	Diana and Garth Araujo	Golden Valley Altrusa Club	
	Diana and Gartir Ardajo		
Hortensia Crystal Ramos, Elizabeth Paker	Two Yolanda's, & Ms. Morrison	Monse Roque, Rocio Prado, GUSD teachers,	
Crystal Ramos, Elizabeth Baker,		and Friends	
Diana and Joe Heredia, Cynthia	Pasadera, Furniture, Elizabeth Preciado,	alla Filcilus	
Lara, Christina Hernandez	girls clothing	Health Conitation 1 in Compa	
Mary Buren School Teachers and Staff	Santa Barbara County – Mental Health	Health Sanitation, Liz Gomez	
United Way	Angela Donovan and Family	Food Max	
	Taylor Farms	Lobos Butcher - Guadalupe	
Cynthia Lara		Al and Betty Ramos	
Santa Barbara Foundation	Harold Ramirez	Five Star Cleaning and Diana Gomez-	
McKenzie Junior High, teachers,	Diane Bagwell, her son and Shirley		
and staff. Superintendent	Boydson	Herrada and friend, Grace Bubulka	
Handel			

Juana Escobar

From:

Todd Bodem

Sent:

Tuesday, February 28, 2023 2:13 PM

To:

Juana Escobar

Subject:

FW: Public Safety Letter for Council Tonight

Follow Up Flag:

Flag Status:

Follow up

Flagged

We need to print this for the meeting.

Todd

----Original Message----

From: Garret Matsuura <garret@arclightmedia.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 2:00 PM
To: Todd Bodem <tbodem@ci.guadalupe.ca.us>
Cc: Ariston Julian <ariston.julian@me.com>
Subject: Public Safety Letter for Council Tonight

Honorable Mayor, Council Members, Mr. Bodem-

I just wanted to take a moment to offer my thoughts on the perceived state of Public Safety.

Given the existing challenges, I think there is room for a three pronged approach leading to a solution: 1) development of a publicly visible strategic plan, 2) management of the process in a way that visibly unites the departments, and 3) process and practice that makes this all visible like it was during the January flooding event. I would like to commend the City's public safety team. It served as an example of why it is so important for the many different elements within the City - both public and private - to be able to work together for the safety of our citizens. To that end, having a cooperative relationship that the public can get behind and support will only increase one of the critical foundational components of our resilience.

Thank you,

Garret Matsuura 4560 Del Mar Dr. Guadalupe, CA 93434

Juana Escobar

From: Todd Bodem

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 5:22 PM

To: Juana Escobar

Subject: FW: Emergency manager position

Hi Juana,

I printed and set at table behind chambers 20 copies.

Todd

From: Ariston Julian <ariston.julian@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 5:15 PM

To: Phil F Sinco <sinco.muni.law@gmail.com>; Todd Bodem <tbodem@ci.guadalupe.ca.us>; Michael Cash

<mcash@ci.guadalupe.ca.us>

Subject: Fwd: Emergency manager position

Sent from my iPhone
<u>Ariston.julian3@icloud.com</u>
Ariston Julian
805-868-5933

Begin forwarded message:

From: Rob Doty <<u>roadwarrior51@gmail.com</u>> Date: February 28, 2023 at 3:07:48 PM PST

To: ecosta@ci.guadalupe.ca.us, mlizalde@ci.guadalupe.ca.us, grobles@ci.guadalupe.ca.us,

chernandez@ci.guadalupe.ca.us, ariston.julian@me.com

Cc: Teri Doty <tgdotygirl@yahoo.com >, Denise S <dswangin@gmail.com >, Melanie Backer

<melbacker@me.com>

Subject: Emergency manager position

Honorable mayor Julian and members of the Guadalupe City council. First off, we would like to welcome our newest members Christina Hernandez and Megan Lizalde. As concerned citizens of our community, we would like to address the issues that continue to plague our public safety including members of our dedicated fire department employees. We wish to bring to your attention that we do not need the emergency manager position that Police Chief Cash is requesting. What we need is a fire chief independent of him with the added responsibilities of the emergency manager.

The City budget stands for Public Safety as follows:

- 2.9 Million dollars Police (42%) Most cities sit below 40%
- 1.2 Million dollars Fire (18%) Most cities sit at 30%
- 1) The police chief is proposing 5 new/filling frozen positions. \$500,000K minimum by my estimation.

- 1 New Sargeant Position
- 3 Police Positions (existing but currently frozen)
- 1 Emergency Coordinator Position
- 2) Fire is receiving NO new positions/funding. 0.00\$ (not including pay cuts/schedule changes to avoid OT for the department and empty positions 6 to 9 empty positions currently)
- 3) Creating an Emergency Manager Position instead of a Fire Chief Position will result in wasteful spending, and a bloated one-sided budget, all while neglecting the leadership desperately needed on the fire department side of public safety. Unless the true goal is to truly disband the fire department. I have seen no evidence to support otherwise. A fire Chief would be able to fulfill the Emergency Manager position, and run the Fire Department, all while addressing the budget issues and apply for funding Grants and install a viable Impact Fee Program for future City growth.
- 4) Police Officers are currently working 15 days in a row because employees won't stay. This is a huge strain on good employee's backs. Employees from almost every department are resigning for being underpaid, while department heads are receiving pay raises across the board.

As a retired full time paid fire captain, I know the importance of having a fully staffed and highly trained first responders. This is crucial for our public safety. Your consideration to this matter is appreciated. Any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Robert and Teresa Doty 4353 Lazo Drive Guadalupe CA 93434 805-305-1612

Sent from my iPhone